USATHEHHEAD & DISTRICT 1QCAL HISTORY SOCIETY

Telephone: 53 Nutcroft Grove,

L*head 3127 Fetcham,
Surrey,

Circ. 4/48

25th June, 1948.

Dear Fellow-Member, f
Proceedingsl

The first number of the Society®s Proceedings has now been published, and a copy
has been given or sent to every Member. 1T any Member has not received his copy,
will he please let me know at once. The Society 3 grateful thanks are due to the
Hon. Editor. It is hoped to make succeeding numbers equally valuable, and to get

phera out a little earlier in the year. Extra copies are available for purchase.

Fixtures

Owing to pressure of business and general secretarial work the burden of dealing
with the detailed arrangements for future outings has been shifted to the kind
shoulders of the Hon, Programme Secretary (acting). Will members please note that
applications to participate in the Dorking visit (10th July) and Polesden Lacey (27th
July) should be made to Mrs. Win, Rhydderoh, 18 The Crescent, Leatherhead. Telephone,
Leatherhead 2729j while members requiring transport for The Mounts (Augu®st 21st)

should apply to Mr. S.E.D, Fortescue, "Pond Meadow", Preston Cross, Gt. Bookham -
(Bookham 2683).

Those who have already booked with me need not apply a second time.

N.B.  For September the following ha3 been arranged:

Saturday.- 25th September. 1948. Visit to Guildford to the Grammar School and
the Abbotts Hospital, then - after tea - to the Castle and Museum. These famed

4f1™tiquities should be of great interest to all, and the visit prove a worthy close to
the Summer programme.

Coach 5/- Tea 2/., Applications should be sent to me.
Excavations at The Mounts

The 1948 season will open officially on Monday, 19th July.  Group D Members are
asked to make a special effort to attend at the site on Saturday afternoon, 17th July,
to get the site ready to start work on the Monday. A number of volunteers from
other bodies will probably help us during the course of the season. It will be of
great assistance 1T members of this Society will let me know when they are likely to
be available, and whether for weekends, evenings, etc,

Yours sincerely,

A.T. Ruby. Hon. Secretary.



